
Summer Term 2022 

Fossil hunters! 

Some of us were lucky enough to go on a trip to 

Lyme Regis where we learnt all about fossils and 

went hunting for some. 

Jubilee celebrations 

We had a party to celebrate the queen’s platinum 

jubilee. We had a lovely picnic lunch and games 

outside for the afternoon. 

Exeter Cathedral 

Some of us had the opportunity 

to visit Exeter Cathedral. It was 

really interesting and we learnt 

so much. 

Duke of Edinburgh 

Some of us have been working really 

hard towards earning our Duke of 

Edinburgh award. We have been 

doing expeditions and volunteering 

every week. 



Project Compass 

We’ve been working really hard on our 

projects at Buckfastleigh and the site just 

keeps getting better and better! 

Have a lovely Summer holiday and we will see you in September! 

We like to be active and spend lots of 

time outside, especially now that the 

weather is nice. 


